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The Happy Camper
Love, courage, and commitment take center stage as the Carsons, a
family of time travelers, continue their saga in the great American
West. For the Carson children, ages 19 to 29, an unplanned stop in
1962 is a chance to grow. Adam, Greg, and Natalie begin lives with new
spouses in Boulder, Colorado, while twins Cody and Caitlin get their
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first taste of college. All plan to resume the search for their
missing parents as soon as they can. For Tim and Caroline Carson, a
planned stop in the rendezvous year of 1972 is a nightmare. While
reading about their children's lives in 1962, they learn that one has
crossed paths with a killer. Faced with limited options, they race
back to the past to reroute history and prevent a series of murders.
In CAITLIN'S SONG, the fourth novel in the Carson Chronicles series,
members of a modern family find romance, adventure, and terror as they
seek answers and each other in four memorable eras of American
history.

Shades of Atlantis
The first in the newly repackaged Kensington Chronicles series, The
Hawk and the Jewel sweeps readers from the tapestried halls of
Victorian England to the alabaster courts of Arabia. Everyone thought
little Sunny had perished with Lady Gallagher in storm-tossed seas off
the Arabian coast, but the beautiful toddler had been found, taken to
the palace of Darhabar, and raised as the ruler's own child. Now the
emir, Ahmad Khan, is sending her home, and Sunny's uncertain, new life
is completely in God's hands. This classic series, which has sold more
than 375,000 copies, has a fresh, new look sure to please Lori Wick's
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longtime fans and readers just discovering the treasure of a great
story.

Kit Carson's Own Story of His Life
When the circus comes to River Heights, Nancy and the Clue Crew
investigate who is stealing some very important props from the
performers.

My Year Zero
The poetry and prose collected in Plainwater are a testament to the
extraordinary imagination of Anne Carson, a writer described by
Michael Ondaatje as "the most exciting poet writing in English today."
Succinct and astonishingly beautiful, these pieces stretch the
boundaries of language and literary form, while juxtaposing classical
and modern traditions. Carson envisions a present-day interview with a
seventh-century BC poet, and offers miniature lectures on topics as
varied as orchids and Ovid. She imagines the muse of a fifteenthcentury painter attending a phenomenology conference in Italy. She
constructs verbal photographs of a series of mysterious towns, and
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takes us on a pilgrimage in pursuit of the elusive and intimate
anthropology of water. Blending the rhythm and vivid metaphor of
poetry with the discursive nature of the essay, the writings in
Plainwater dazzle us with their invention and enlighten us with their
erudition.

The Chill
Subject: Lieutenant Commander Cade Sullivan Status: On leave Mission:
He's home to take care of some family business. Obstacle: Eden
Gillespie. The girl who always lands in trouble…has landed in his bed!
Lieutenant Commander Cade Sullivan is the job. His commitment to the
Navy SEALs is absolute—almost. Worse still, he's been summoned home,
where his family is the town royalty and women vie to be one of Cade's
conquests. One of them in particular…. Ever since they were kids, Cade
has been rescuing Eden Gillespie. Now she's decided she owes him one
heck of a thank-you—one that involves a bed, naked bodies and sweet
satisfaction. But when their sexy trysts are discovered, Eden becomes
a bit of a town sensation—and not in a good way. Can she convince her
SEAL to risk one last rescue operation?
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Memoirs of an Ordinary Pastor
D. A. Carson's father was a pioneering church-planter and pastor in
Quebec. But still, an ordinary pastor-except that he ministered during
the decades that brought French Canada from the brutal challenges of
persecution and imprisonment for Baptist ministers to spectacular
growth and revival in the 1970s. It is a story, and an era, that few
in the English-speaking world know anything about. But through Tom
Carson's journals and written prayers, and the narrative and
historical background supplied by his son, readers will be given a
firsthand account of not only this trying time in North American
church history, but of one pastor's life and times, dreams and
disappointments. With words that will ring true for every person who
has devoted themselves to the Lord's work, this unique book serves to
remind readers that though the sacrifices of serving God are great,
the sweetness of living a faithful, obedient life is greater still.

Just Playin'
In the summer of 1846, the Army of the West marched through Santa Fe,
en route to invade and occupy the Western territories claimed by
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Mexico. Fueled by the new ideology of “Manifest Destiny,” this land
grab would lead to a decades-long battle between the United States and
the Navajos, the fiercely resistant rulers of a huge swath of
mountainous desert wilderness.In Blood and Thunder, Hampton Sides
gives us a magnificent history of the American conquest of the West.
At the center of this sweeping tale is Kit Carson, the trapper, scout,
and soldier whose adventures made him a legend. Sides shows us how
this illiterate mountain man understood and respected the Western
tribes better than any other American, yet willingly followed orders
that would ultimately devastate the Navajo nation. Rich in detail and
spanning more than three decades, this is an essential addition to our
understanding of how the West was really won. From the Trade Paperback
edition.

Smoked Out
Home is the place to heal, right? At least, that's what Dillon
Michaels is hoping as she leaves her disappointing career and
nonstarter love life behind to help her grieving and aging grandfather
on his small Oregon farm. The only problem? Her eccentric mother beat
her there and has taken over Dillon's old room. After a few nights
sleeping on a sagging sofa, Dillon is ready to give up, until she
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receives an unlikely gift--her grandfather's run-down vintage camp
trailer, which she quickly resolves to restore with the help of Jordan
Atwood, the handsome owner of the local hardware store. But just when
things are finally beginning to run smoothly, Dillon's noncommittal exboyfriend shows up with roses . . . and a ring. Full of quirky
characters, family drama, and sweet romance, The Happy Camper will
have you scouring Craigslist for your own diamond-in-the-rough camper
to restore and haunting your local hardware store for a handy guy to
help your dreams come true.

Championship Racquetball
SINFULLY MINE is a standalone contemporary romance novel from New York
Times, USA Today, and Wall Street Journal bestselling author Kendall
Ryan. If you like steamy love stories, you won't want to miss this
older brother's best friend romance. This is book two in the Lessons
with the Dom series, following The Gentleman Mentor. Both are complete
standalone novels featuring sexy Dominant men you're sure to fall in
love with. Enjoy!

Blood and Thunder
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Providence, Rhode Island, 2017. When doctoral student Cameron Coelho,
28, opens a package from Indiana, he finds more than private papers
that will help him with his dissertation. He finds a photograph of a
beautiful society editor murdered in 1925 and clues to a century-old
mystery. Within days, he meets Geoffrey Bell, the "time-travel
professor," and begins an unlikely journey through the Roaring
Twenties. Filled with history, romance, and intrigue, INDIANA BELLE
follows a lonely soul on the adventure of a lifetime as he searches
for love and answers in the age of Prohibition, flappers, and jazz.

Lights, Camera . . .
Billionaire CEO Braden MacDowell rejoins his family hospital, forcing
him and his ex-fiancée Dr. Lana Donnoli to confront their past
relationship and consider if they have a future together.

A Walk in the Woods
Lauren thinks she has a pretty good life—so why is it that she feels
crazy most of the time? She figures it’s nothing she can’t fix by
getting her first girlfriend and doing better at school. But how is
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she ever going to find a girlfriend in Duluth, Minnesota? When she
meets a group of kids who are telling a science fiction story online
and gets invited down to the Twin Cities, she gets more attention than
she ever expected, from two very different girls: charming Sierra and
troublesome Blake. Blake helps Lauren understand that she’s not the
crazy one in her life. But Blake's attention—and insights into life
and living with bipolar disorder—threaten to destroy everything Lauren
has created for herself, including her relationship with Sierra.

Indiana Belle
Ghost towns and mining camps are the last remaining vestiges of the
Old West; there is a mystique surrounding these places that has made
exploring them a pastime for many in the western United States. Nevada
has more than a thousand of these boom-and-bust towns. Some are
completely abandoned, while some still struggle to survive and even
serve as county seats. Sadly, these wonderful places, including those
covered in this volume, are constantly in danger from vandalism and
neglect. Many ghost towns and mining camps have been destroyed or
damaged needlessly, and those who are captivated by their charm must
protect these windows into history so that they survive for future
generations.
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Like a River Glorious
Seattle, 1941. Grace Vandenberg, 21, is having a bad day. Minutes
after Pearl Harbor is attacked, she learns that her boyfriend is a
time traveler from 2000 who has abandoned her for a future he insists
they cannot share. Determined to save their love, she follows him into
the new century. But just when happiness is within her grasp, she
accidentally enters a second time portal and exits in 1918. Distraught
and heartbroken, Grace starts a new life in the age of Woodrow Wilson,
silent movies, and the Spanish flu. She meets her parents as young,
single adults and befriends a handsome, wounded Army captain just back
from the war. In THE SHOW, the sequel to THE MINE, Grace finds love
and friendship in the ashes of tragedy as she endures the trial of her
life.

Guns of the Temple
Since the death of their parents, Triona Pryor and her brother, Ben,
have lived with their aunt and uncle in Camden, Maine. Now in her
senior year of high school, Triona loves her family and friends, but
she has always felt that she didn't quite fit inin Camden, or anywhere
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else. Enter Caleb Wallace, the devilishly handsome man who has
recently moved to Triona's small town. While their attraction to each
other is instantaneous, it also proves to be dangerousand deadly. When
tragedy strikes, Triona flees to London for solace and to start her
life anew. It's there she discovers from an unlikely source that her
family has been keeping secrets from her - secrets about not only her
birthright, but her ultimate destiny as well. Armed with this
knowledge, Triona finds herself thrown into a whole new world and into
a battle to save the lives of everyone she loves.

Cold Lake
Take your game to the next level with this comprehensive guide for
mastering the skills, tactics and strategies of racquetball. The
contents cover attacking forehand, penetrating backhand, maximizing
court position, practicing perfectly, and much more.

The Vitamin Solution
Just for a day, Colorado cop David Wolf trades slogging through murky
meltwaters and even murkier small-town politics for an overnight
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camping trip in the wilderness with his son. But when a man with fresh
burns turns up on their trail, falling from the heavy load in his
backpack and running wild from something, Wolf suspects his father-son
camping trip may have just taken a turn for the worse. Unfortunately
his instincts are spot on, and Wolf is forced into action with the
last person he wants by his side in a deadly battle — his only son.
When news of their harrowing escape from certain death travels through
the valleys, local FBI agents want to take over Wolf's investigation,
hoping to halt murder and corruption originating 7,000 miles away in
Afghanistan. Wolf ignores the FBI's order to stand down, even if the
case involves a matter of national security. Not when his son's safety
is at stake. In this stomach-dropping third installment of the David
Wolf series, Wolf partners with a beautiful FBI agent to bust an intercontinental conspiracy threatening anyone who has the bad enough luck
to stumble on it. Alive and Killing is an action-packed mysterythriller that will grab and pin you down until the final page.

A SEAL's Surrender
Fountas & Pinnell take you through every aspect of leveled books from
how to select and use them for different instructional purposes to
prototype descriptions for fiction and nonfiction books at each level.
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Scruffy
Are you confused about vitamins? Unsure of which ones you need for
optimal health, and what levels are safe? You’re not alone. Many
people’s health issues could be improved with vitamins—if they only
knew how to use them. In this award-winning book, The Vitamin
Solution, Drs. Romy Block and Arielle Levitan provide a common-sense,
medically sound approach to using vitamins to improve your diet,
exercise plan, and overall health. In clear, accessible, language,
they explain which vitamins and supplements can be helpful, which can
be harmful, and which are altogether unnecessary; explore health
topics including migraine, hair loss, fatigue, irritable bowel
syndrome, hot flashes, and more; and address preventive care,
providing insights on topics such as screening tests, weight loss, and
preserving memory. Illuminating and accessible, The Vitamin Solution
is an indispensable guide to safely incorporating vitamins and
supplements into any lifestyle—one that will leave readers educated,
informed, and armed with simple, everyday strategies for bettering
their health.

That Camden Summer
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In 1826 17-year-old Christopher "Kit" Carson ran away from his job as
apprentice to a saddler in Franklin, Mo., and joined a merchant
caravan bound for Santa Fe. In the decades that followed, Carson
gained renown as a trapper, hunter, guide, rancher, army courier,
Indian agent, and military officer.

The Silversmith
Your Ultimate Guide To Finding The Most Peaceful Campsites In The
Eastern Sierra And Death Valley Do you like privacy when you're
camping? Do you hate camping a few feet away from people who talk loud
into quiet hours? Or maybe you don't want a neighbor's light blocking
your view of the stars at night. On recreation.gov, it's impossible to
know for sure exactly which campsites have the most privacy or are
farthest away from the neighbors. Some campsites look like they're too
close together, but they have a hill, rock formation, or lots of
vegetation in between and have plenty of privacy. Other sites look
like they're far apart, but they're in an open meadow in clear view of
the neighbors. You might end up reserving a space you thought had lots
of privacy only to discover your neighbors are a little too close for
comfort. And for first-come, first-served campgrounds, knowing the
location of the really good spots means you can beat the crowds to the
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choice campsites. That's why Kimberly and Patrick Wilkes looked at
3,416 campsites in the Eastern Sierra and Death Valley in order to
find out which ones have the most privacy-then they critiqued and
rated each privacy-worthy site. The most comprehensive camping travel
guide for the Eastern Sierra and Death Valley, the book is the only
one of its kind on the market because it describes the privacy of
individual campsites, not just the campground as a whole. Kimberly and
Patrick will help you carve out your own slice of serenity in the
Eastern Sierra and Death Valley by showing you exactly which campsites
are the most peaceful and private near Mammoth Lakes, June Lakes, Hope
Valley, Sonora Pass, Twin Lakes/Bridgeport, Tuolumne Meadows, Convict
Lake, Mount Whitney, Grandview Campground, Death Valley-and everything
in between. Campers should buy this travel guide because: It will
reduce your risk of camping too close to a loud neighbor because it
points out the campsites that have lots of elbow room. When you buy
this travel guide, you'll know how far away a given campsite is from
its neighbors. While the book can't guarantee you'll be entirely out
of sound's reach or that you'll never have a rowdy neighbor, it'll
help you find a spot that will minimize the noise-meaning you're more
likely to get a good night's sleep and have a peaceful visit. It will
make reserving a campsite on recreation.gov a lot easier. It will save
you time because you won't have to scrutinize the map to figure out
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whether or not the neighboring campsite is too close or too visible.
You'll know which campsite is the best choice for you, so that when
you arrive you won't be disappointed that it's less private than you
envisioned. You'll find out about two campsites where you never want
to pitch a tent during the monsoonal rain-or risk waking up in a
flood. You'll know which campsites are plagued by road noise-and which
roadside campsites are so nice it may be worth bringing along ear
plugs. Anglers will find out the best campsites where you can fish a
few steps away from the picnic table. The handy guide at the end of
the book lists each of these campsites. The paperback version features
black and white photos of select campsites. The Kindle version
features color photos for Kindles that have color capability. Eastern
Sierra And Death Valley Camping With Privacy will save you the time of
having to search for that perfect campsite because you'll know exactly
which campground to visit first or which campsite to reserve online.
If you like privacy while camping, this book will give you the peace
of mind of knowing the campsite you reserved is exactly what you
wanted, allowing you to relax and rejuvenate in one of the most
beautiful places on the planet.

Foreign Deceit
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In the year 2049, ten-year-old Brian is thrust into crisis when
gigantic ant-like aliens invade Earth to capture children as a food
source for their young. With his elementary school reduced to rubble,
Brian learns his little sister, Amber, is among the captives. His
family reveals a secret friendship with a man from another planet who
is familiar with the unmerciful assault these aliens are known for.
Brian and his little brother must find and rescue their sister as well
as dozens of other children stolen by the invading aliens before they
all become food, and in doing so, might even help save the world.
Brian must find his way onto the alien space ship, defend himself and
his brother against the bloodthirsty invaders while searching for
Amber and fight his way back off the ship when the aliens lock the
craft down, trapping him. This must be accomplished during a deadly
bombing raid by the United Federation of Earth, and Brian is running
out of time.

The Secret of the Old Clock
The sequel to the New York Times–bestselling and National Book Award
longlisted Walk on Earth a Stranger. After her harrowing journey west
to California, Lee Westfall has finally found a new home—one rich in
gold, thanks to her magical power, a power that seems to be changing
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every day. But this home is rich in other ways, too: with friends who
are searching for a place to be themselves, just as she is, and with
love. Jefferson—her longtime best friend—hasn’t stopped trying to win
her heart. And Lee is more and more tempted to say yes. But her uncle
Hiram hasn’t given up his quest to get Lee and her power under his
control. When she’s kidnapped and taken to him, Lee sees firsthand the
depths of her uncle’s villainy. Yet Lee’s magic is growing. Gold no
longer simply sings to her, it listens. It obeys her call. Is it
enough to destroy her uncle once and for all? Rae Carson, acclaimed
author of the Girl of Fire and Thorns series, takes us deep into the
gold fields as she continues this sweeping saga of magic and history,
and an unforgettable heroine who must come into her own. Like a River
Glorious is the second book in the Gold Seer trilogy.

The Doctor's Former Fiancee
For fans of The Chronicles of Narnia comes the first book in the
Wildwood Chronicles, the New York Times bestselling fantasy adventure
series by Colin Meloy, lead singer of the Decemberists, and Carson
Ellis, acclaimed illustrator of The Mysterious Benedict Society. In
Wildwood, Prue and her friend Curtis uncover a secret world in the
midst of violent upheaval—a world full of warring creatures, peaceable
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mystics, and powerful figures with the darkest intentions. And what
begins as a rescue mission becomes something much greater as the two
friends find themselves entwined in a struggle for the very freedom of
this wilderness. A wilderness the locals call Wildwood. Wildwood
captivates readers with the wonder and thrill of a secret world within
the landscape of a modern city. It feels at once firmly steeped in the
classics of children's literature and completely fresh at the same
time. The story is told from multiple points of view, and the book
features more than eighty illustrations, including six full-color
plates, making this an absolutely gorgeous object. Supports the Common
Core State Standards

Dear Mr. Carson
Deputy Sergeant David Wolf has been waiting sixteen years for today's
opportunity to follow in the footsteps of his late father -- to become
Sheriff of Sluice County, headquartered in the small ski resort town
of Rocky Points, Colorado. What he's offered, however, isn't quite
what he's expecting. And for Wolf, refusing turns out to be harder,
and much deadlier, than he could have anticipated. When a rich and
powerful enemy corrupts the SCSD from within, Wolf becomes hunted by
his own department, along with a special forces killing machine who's
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psychotic lust for blood is never denied. In this action-packed second
David Wolf novel, Wolf draws on all his skills to evade certain death
in the high Rocky Mountain forest, and in the process unveils a
disturbing mystery. One that if he can unravel, will do no less than
rewrite his entire past, and ensure he's around to see his future.

Ghost Towns and Mining Camps of Southern Nevada
A supernatural force—set in motion a century ago—threatens to
devastate New York City in this “terrific horror/suspense/disaster
novel” that “grips from the first page” (Stephen King, #1 New York
Times bestselling author). Far upstate, in New York’s ancient forests,
a drowned village lays beneath the dark, still waters of the
Chilewaukee reservoir. Early in the 20th century, the town was
destroyed for the greater good: bringing water to the millions living
downstate. Or at least that’s what the politicians from Manhattan
insisted at the time. The local families, settled there since
America’s founding, were forced from their land, but some didn’t
leave… Now, a century later, the repercussions of human arrogance are
finally making themselves known. An inspector assigned to oversee the
dam, dangerously neglected for decades, witnesses something
inexplicable. It turns out that more than the village was left behind
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in the waters of the Chill when it was abandoned. A dark prophecy
remained, too, and the time has come for it to be fulfilled—for
sacrifices must be made. And as the dark waters begin to inexorably
rise, the demand for a fresh sacrifice emerges from the deep… “A must
read for fans of eerie, gripping storytelling” (Dean Koontz, #1 New
York Times bestselling author), The Chill is “a creepy tale of
supernatural terror” (Publishers Weekly, starred review).

Eastern Sierra and Death Valley Camping with Privacy
The truth emerges one piece at a time. When a fisherman reels in a
plastic bag containing a severed human head from the depths of Cold
Lake, Colorado, Sheriff David Wolf and his deputies scramble to the
scene, and quickly realize there are more surprises to be found below.
Their grim discoveries reopen a cold case Wolf's father worked twentytwo years ago, and Wolf must try to succeed where his father failed
before him. Wolf has the advantage on his dad, however, because he has
bodies. Lots of them. Amid sweeping political changes that have his
department and the entire county on edge, Wolf and his deputies come
to the disturbing realization there is a dangerous serial killer in
their midst-one who will stop at nothing to remain hidden. Can Wolf
and his deputies unveil the truth before someone pays the ultimate
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price? This fifth installment of the David Wolf series is chock-full
of suspense, mystery, and action that will keep you glued to the pages
through the final sentence.

Alive and Killing
LaVyrle Spencer, known for her “heartrending slices of Americana”*
writes of how love can be more special the second time around in this
New York Times bestseller. It is 1916 and Roberta Jewett is surprised
to find that her hometown of Camden, Maine, considers a divorced woman
little more than a prostitute. Condemned by her mother and scorned by
neighbors, she nonetheless perseveres in her struggle to forge a good
life for her girls and herself. Behaving like no “respectable” woman
would, she gets a job as a county nurse, learns to drive, and buys her
very own Model T. Embittered by her painful marriage to an unfaithful
husband, she has no intention of being any man's victim again. So
Roberta is taken aback to find the widowed carpenter Gabriel Farley
has somehow found his way into her heart. And in the ultimate test of
will and devotion, she must depend on the man she has grown to
love—and summon the courage to stand up to an entire town. “[LaVyrle
Spencer] knows how to tug at readers’ heartstrings.”—*Publishers
Weekly
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Love, Poverty, and War
Chip, an android created by the high school science teacher, enrolls
in junior high school, where his attempt to clear himself of charges
of stealing lead to humorous adventures.

Caitlin's Song
"Sergeant David Wolf has put his Special Forces days long behind him,
settling down as a cop in the small ski resort town of Rocky Points,
Colorado. He's a good cop who's seen bad days before, but none quite
like this. As if narrowly escaping an attempt on his life, his addict
ex-wife being back in the picture, and complications to his all-butcertain appointment to Sheriff weren't enough, he's just received word
that his traveling blogger brother has committed suicide in the Alps
of Italy. Devastation and resentment over his only sibling's selfish
act quickly gives way to a nagging suspicion that he isn't getting the
whole truth. Conviction of his brother's character is enough to pull
Wolf from his pressing situation at home to the entirely foreign land
of Northern Italy -- into a more dangerous and volatile turn of events
than he could have possibly imagined. With the help of a beautiful
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young officer of the Caribinieri, Wolf must piece together what
happened on that last fateful night of his brother's life without
ruffling too many feathers, or paying the ultimate price. A gritty
tale of international mystery, Foreign Deceit is a cerebral, visceral
and emotional ride that will keep you guessing until the final
pages"--Back cover.

Leveled Books (K-8)
The Argead Dominion is the last holdout against the Imperial
Padishah's brutal westward expansion. An aging arsenal of decaying
tanks and antique rifles lets Argead forces scrape by, but true
victories are won by the Polaris: elite battle-mages enslaved for the
world-ending sins of their ancestors. Taki is an ambitious Polaris
stuck with the dregs of his kind in a squad named Tirefire the Lesser.
Though career suicide might be bearable in the right company, his new
companions are anything but. The sniper despises him, the man-at-arms
is profoundly depressed, and his beautiful captain has a penchant for
beating her underlings. As the invading horde draws closer, this squad
of defectives must band together despite the long odds against them.
But with Imperial assassins out for their blood and treachery from
within their own ranks, survival will come with a high price.
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Saving Amber
In the wilds of early-twentieth-century Duluth, Minnesota, the orphan
son of a immigrant woman tries to build a life for himself and the
woman he loves.

Plainwater
With over a dozen mending bones and other injuries wreaking havoc on
his body, along with a shredded spirit twisting his sanity, former
sheriff David Wolf is in no shape for any sort of action. But when FBI
surveillance units move into the valley and surround his house, it
seems he's about to have no choice. Wolf quickly learns, however,
things are not what they seem, and a trap has been set with him as the
prey. If he wants to live long enough to bring justice for the only
woman he's ever loved and to see his son grow into a man, broken body
or not, he must move, and move fast. Picking up where Cold Lake left
off, this exciting sixth installment of the David Wolf series has
Special Agent Kristen Luke of the FBI risking career and limb to help
Wolf in a quest for the truth-a quest that will send them on a
riveting adventure across the mountains of Colorado and ultimately
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back to Rocky Points for a deadly showdown that will reveal the answer
to the one question Wolf desperately must know.

Sinfully Mine
A movie producer, in town to film a reenactment of a centuries-old
crime, offers Nancy a role in the movie, but it soon becomes apparent
that someone is sabotaging the film, and Nancy sets out to solve the
mystery.

Wildwood
Having survived combat in Iraq, former Sergeant Joseph Mackey came
home to war within himself, one that kept him in the desert even in
his sleep. Like the enemy in Iraq, a victim of PTSD never knew when an
attack might come and Mac's symptoms had driven him to homelessness
and self-medication. Traveling west from shelters to the streets, his
health in a steady decline, Mac sought a warmer winter to continue his
struggle with thoughts of ending it all. Now, his back to a wall and a
knife at his throat, he was sure the choice was about to be made for
him-until a savage growl came out of the darkness and changed
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everything.

The Show
“Fat girls have fewer choices in life. This is painful but true.
You’ll never be the center of attention; never the belle of the ball.
No one gives fat girls the benefit of the doubt. Skinny, pretty girls
get the best of everything. We get whatever’s left.” So warns the
mother of Wilma “Sunnie” Sundstrom, a bright, precious, overweight
13-year-old whose lifelong dream is to meet her idol Johnny Carson,
and appear as a guest on The Tonight Show. The year is 1978, and
Sunnie a straight-A student and aspiring filmmaker deals with constant
teasing from her eighth-grade classmates by dreaming of Hollywood
accolades and writing a screenplay, “Girl on the Lam,” which she is
certain will star teen sensations Kristy McNichol and Robby Benson.
Sunnie lives in suburban Milwaukee with her banker father, her stay-athome mother, her sullen older sister, Ingrid, and her brilliant
younger brother, Max. Sunnie’s closest friend and confidante is
Grannie Lassen who encourages Sunnie’s show-biz dreams. Grannie’s own
tap-dancing ambitions were cut short by the untimely death of
Grannie’s younger sister, Wilma. A devastating loss plunges Sunnie
into despair and her family packs her off to an all-girls summer “fatPage 27/33
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camp” in Northern Minnesota, where her days revolve around skimpy
meals, calisthenics, and humiliating daily public weigh-ins on the
camp’s livestock scale. Love enters Sunnie’s life in the form of a
dashing boy from the Pentecostal Bible camp across the lake. When his
late night canoe visits suddenly and mysteriously cease, Sunnie and
her friend Cherise take matters into their own hands, with nearly
tragic results. Rather than return home in shame, Sunnie takes a
desperate leap of faith and embarks on a cross-country journey.
Challenged more deeply than she ever expected, she discovers the
unorthodox ways that dreams really can come true.

The Hawk and the Jewel
God only knows what possessed Bill Bryson, a reluctant adventurer if
ever there was one, to undertake a gruelling hike along the world's
longest continuous footpath—The Appalachian Trail. The 2,000-plus-mile
trail winds through 14 states, stretching along the east coast of the
United States, from Georgia to Maine. It snakes through some of the
wildest and most spectacular landscapes in North America, as well as
through some of its most poverty-stricken and primitive backwoods
areas. With his offbeat sensibility, his eye for the absurd, and his
laugh-out-loud sense of humour, Bryson recounts his confrontations
Page 28/33

Access PDF Camp Lake Carson Chronicles Book 5
with nature at its most uncompromising over his five-month journey. An
instant classic, riotously funny, A Walk in the Woods will add a whole
new audience to the legions of Bill Bryson fans.

Batteries Not Included
Nancy Drew's keen mind is tested when she searches for a missing will.

The Circus Scare
Presley 'Elvis' Carlton was at the top of his game. Number one draft
pick, engaged to an up-and-coming model, and voted best player of the
decade his first year on the field. Things were golden. . . until an
accident saw everything important torn from his grasp. He’s determined
to get his life back, though, and with a strict regime, and no time
for a life outside of the game, the last thing he wants is the
attention of a curvy college student whose only motto in life is to
not take it too seriously. Can an Australian expat show the struggling
sports star there’s more to life than the next win? Or has Willow
Underwood chewed off a chunk of man-meat too thick for her to swallow?
Just Playin’ is a standalone sports romance RomCom that will give you
Page 29/33

Access PDF Camp Lake Carson Chronicles Book 5
all the feels. It has sexy scenes and several laugh-out-loud moments.
This is not tied to any of my other books, and can be enjoyed by
itself. AKA: No cliffhangers!

The Lighthouse Road
"I did not, I wish to state, become a journalist because there was no
other ‘profession' that would have me. I became a journalist because I
did not want to rely on newspapers for information." Love, Poverty and
War: Journeys and Essays showcases America's leading polemicist's
rejection of consensus and cliché, whether he's reporting from abroad
in Indonesia, Kurdistan, Iraq, North Korea, or Cuba, or when his pen
is targeted mercilessly at the likes of William Clinton, Mother
Theresa ("a fanatic, a fundamentalist and a fraud"), the Dalai Lama,
Noam Chomsky, Mel Gibson and Michael Bloomberg. Hitchens began the
nineties as a "darling of the left" but has become more of an
"unaffiliated radical" whose targets include those on the "left," who
he accuses of "fudging" the issue of military intervention in the
Balkans, Afghanistan and Iraq. Yet, as Hitchens shows in his
reportage, cultural and literary criticism, and opinion essays from
the last decade, he has not jumped ship and joined the right but is
faithful to the internationalist, contrarian and democratic ideals
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that have always informed his work.
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